Reasons to not sign (Volume. 2)

If in doubt, just wait it out.

In all support staff terms currently, it says the following:
“Days and hours of attendance are specified by the head of school, following consultation with the member of staff with a view to reaching an agreement.” 
In the new terms, it says instead:
“Days and hours of work will be determined by the line manager/ department.” – I.e. they are saying they no longer need your agreement to change your working hours.
Although you may be full-time, may not work weekends, and may feel that the new changes don’t affect you directly, you could now be asked to work on days that would have been considered “voluntary overtime” such as closed days if there is less incentive for others to volunteer.
There is a reason that these terms changes are being offered with a financial incentive- because no one would sign them without one.
The University is taking advantage of the financial hardship of lowest-paid members of staff, to get staff on terms that favour them. If it happens now, it can happen again with other rights in the future.
Stick together, stay strong, and don’t let that happen. Don’t sign.
